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Headteacher: Mrs Beryl Miller BA (Hons) NPQH

10th November 2014
Dear Parents & Carers,
Following our visit from Ofsted last week, we would just like to thank all of our school community for your support and encouragement during the inspection. We know that was appreciated by all staff. Thank you also, for taking the time to fill in the survey on ‘Parent View’.

We now have to wait for the report to be published, and will inform you of the outcome as soon as possible.  
Yours sincerely
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